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Barbara A. DeBuono, M.D., H.P.H.'
Director of Health
Cannon Building
Three Capitol Hill
Providence, RI 02908-5097

l
Dear Dr. DeBuono:

Thank you for your letter of July ?3,1992, responding to our comments and
recommendations resulting from our review of the State's radiation control
program which were sent to you in our letter dated February 6, 1992.

We appreciate the positive actions you and your staff are implementing with
regard to our comments. We expect that the State will continue to conduct the
program in the same excellent manner as in the past. You indicated in your
letter that a revised enforcement policy statement would be ready by
July 1992. We would appreciate an opportunity to review the statement if it
is currently available.

I appreciate your support of the State's radiation control program and look
forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Orisinal signed bys
S. A. Schwarts ,

Carlton Kammerer, Director
Office of State Programs

cc: S. Robinson, Chief
Div. of Occupational and Radiological
Health, RI Department of Health

T. Martin, Regional Administrator
Region !, NRC
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